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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Kenny <heykenny@gmaihcom>
Tuesday, February 2, 2010 9:40 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Re: New proposed changes to leverage in the FX Industry

The proposed changes are going to drive away US business. We have choices as customers and will go
where the regulation is fair. Changing the leverage to 10:1 isn’t realistic or fair for us to do our trading.
We can change it to 10:1 now if we want very easily. Please let us take care of our own risk levels and
our own trading.
Respectfully,
Unhappy Trader


